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To

The Chief Conservator of Forests
Southern Circle, Kollam

Sir,.

Sub:- Forest Clearance - State Road Improvement Project
Rehabilitation of State High ways and major District Roads in
package B-lmprovement of Vellanad-Chettachal Road -
Application for Forest Clearance - reg.

Ref:- Letter No.3/VC/RP-1/SKIP/2015/RICK dated 12.04.2017 of
Managing Director, RICK Ltd.

Kind attention is invited to above reference cited. | am submitting herewith
the application submitted by Managing Director, RICK, Trivandrum for improvement
of Vellanad-Chettachal Raod (32 Ha). This road starts from Velland junction, passes
through the Chooliyamala Reserve and ends at Chettachal junction. No trees to be
felled for widening the road at a length of 1300m through forest area. It is
requested to grant permission for the improvement of the above said road subject to
the realization of NPV

Yours faithfully,

Encl: Application 4 sets
Site Inspection report S
Part Il duly filled S

=\
Divisional Fg)rest Officer
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